
Dear UNITA members, 

The USMB Teaching and Learning center, APPRENDRE, is currently designing an 
Educational Event based on STEAM approaches in higher education. 

The STEAM STAFF WEEK taking place in Chambéry on October 15th and 16th will 
aim to provide a shared understanding of what might be achieved by STEAM in Higher 
Education through identifying foundational competencies. We will focus on the 
fundamental principles and the design methodology of STEAM, the appropriateness of 
interdisciplinarity in this educational approach and its benefits in higher education. 

A combination of theoretical plenary sessions, practical workshops, round-table 
sessions and experience feedback will enable university teachers and educational 
developers to develop the skills needed to effectively integrate STEAM, while aligning 
with the already institutionalised competency-based approach. 

Language of instruction: UNITA languages 

Save this date, we will be delighted to count on your participation! 

A more detailed programme together with the registration form will be sent in the 
coming months.  

Please do not hesitate to spread the initiative among all colleagues who might be 
interested.  
 
Kind regards, 
STEAM organization group 
 


